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Newsletter No. 8       19th of October 2020 

All pupils will have all their books sent home in their plastic boxes on Thursday 22nd of 

October. These are sent home purely as a precautionary measure in case school should 

close after Halloween. There are no plans to close schools at present. Please do not open 

the boxes unless absolutely necessary. When school reopens, boxes and all the contents 

should be returned to school.  

 

 As part of our wellbeing initiative, Fifth Class have worked really hard to create an upbeat 

banner to keep our spirits high in Robertstown. Let’s work together as a team and keep 

everyone safe. Please see the photos below. 

We have scheduled our Book Fair from the 12th of November until the 19th of November. 

Unfortunately, this year parents cannot call into the school. We will run the book fair in line 

with regulations. Each class will have their own delegated time. More details will follow 

closer to the time.  

Just a gentle reminder to please drop off bags for the clothes collection up to lunch time 

tomorrow (Tuesday 20th) at the bicycle shelter. Bags will be collected in the afternoon. 

We are asking all adults to please wear face masks when dropping off or collecting children 

at school. Please do not congregate at the front of the school unnecessarily or block the 
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pathway for other children or adults. This measure is to protect all members of our school 

community. We thank you for your cooperation and for playing your part. 

Our Witch Walk is scheduled to take place on Friday 23rd October. Each class bubble will go 

on their walk at separate times during the school day. Unfortunately, parents cannot join 

pupils on the walk this year. Teachers will arrange a class party on Friday. Children may 

bring in their own treats for the party – please do not bring any nuts or treats with nuts to 

school. 

Please return all sponsorship cards to school by Friday. Donations may be made through 

the link issued on Aladdin or by cash to school. Please ensure all cash is in a plastic bag. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Fourth Class have painted some lovely Halloween scenes.  

 

School closes for Midterm Break on Friday at 2.35pm School reopens on Monday 

November2nd at 2pm. I hope you all have a lovely restful week and get to make the best of 

the challenging times we are in.  
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